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COMMUNITY UPDATE JUNE 24, 2015

MORE PARKING DURING PROPERTY TAX TIME
Coming to City 
Hall to pay your 
taxes?
We’re making 
more room for 
you! 
From June 22 to 
July 2 (inclusive)
additional public 
parking is available 
at City Hall. 
Please park in the 
larger City Hall parking lot with access off the Alder street hill. 
Signs will be placed to direct vehicle traffic to the Alder street 
parking lot where more parking stalls are available for public use. 
The smaller parking lot at the top of St. Ann’s remains available for 
public parking – but is limited to only 11 stalls. 

Property taxes and Home Owner Grants 
are due July 2, 2015.


